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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   SB 1001 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Meg Bushman-Reinhold  
Reviewed by: Gregory Jolivette, John Borden, Julie Neburka   
Date:  April 18, 2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Directs State Court Administrator to study issues relating to court records and report to committee or interim 
committee of Legislative Assembly no later than December 31, 2020.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Judicial Department (OJD), District Attorneys and their Deputies (DAs), Oregon State Police (OSP) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee on 
Judiciary to the Senate Committee on Rules.  
 
The measure directs the State Court Administrator to study issues relating to court records and to report to 
Legislature no later than December 31, 2020.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Judicial Department, District Attorneys and the 
Oregon State Police. 
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered Senate Rules 
Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


